
May 17, 2023

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction:

It has come to our attention that our SIS was not correctly reporting the number of students who
qualified as immigrants during the Third Friday Count (TFS) under the definition set forth by Title III. Our
Foreign exchange students were not reporting as immigrant students.

We have corrected this issue for the 2022-23 school years in Infinite Campus. This information can
now be accurately viewed on the WISEdash Snapshot page via the WISEdata Portal. We now have
eight (8) immigrant students reporting for the 2022-23 school year rather than the original six (6)
students.

Please accept this correction for our application for Title III funding. Thank you for your assistance.

Angela Wachtel
Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment
awachtel@littlechute.k12.wi.us
920-788-7605, ext. 3207
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